
 
   
 
To: COMO Dean McFarren, Curtis Han, COS, D11N Board & Staff 
 
From: Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date: Monday, 14 June 2021 
 
Re: ASC-SF activity Report for May/June 
 
 
Activities at Sector San Francisco 
 

• Contacts with AUXLO LTJG Sarah Connell on many reconstituted activities 
• Attended SLT meetings at Sector SF covering Sector activity upcoming, Auxiliary 

permission to come aboard Sector SF for patrol and food breaks and to attend Flotilla 
meetings is allowed. 

• Phase III allows many more Auxiliary activities throughout the entire Sector SF area 
• Masking is not required at Sector SF on YBI 

 
 

• Kite/Sailboard patrols have begun in support of STA GG on Sundays and will continue 
until the end of September,  Contact Jim Losi for further information 

• There will be a Fleet Week this year (2021)  Oct 4-12 and planning is underway for that 
large complicated event by San Francisco Fleet Week Association.  

 
 

• An Auxiliarist, Michael Mitchell assisted CDR Rivera of Prevention for the Sector SF 
Inspection last week.  BZ to him. 

• An AUXLO trainee will be selected to assist AUXLO Connell. The collateral job has grown 
in size and demands. 

 
 

• Please remember to list your special skills in the Auxiliary Skills Bank and update your 
daily availability schedule. There maybe some changes since the Pandemic. 

 
Remember Auxiliary Call Hands on 19 June 2021 at 1000 by Captain Byrd.  This will be her 
introduction of the new CO, Captain Taylor Lam and Deputy, Captain Jordan Baldueza as well as 
her “farewell” message to the Auxiliary group. 
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